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Public’s Assistance Needed in Webb Chapel Shooting 

On July 7, 2013, at approximately 3:30 am, two males were shot and killed at the Valero gas 
station located at 3434 Webb Chapel Ext. after being involved in a disturbance with a Latin 
male, approximately 21 years old, 5’ 6”, and 150 pounds.  Dallas Police Homicide is attempting 
to locate this individual as a person of interest.  He left the location in a black four door sedan 
north on Webb Chapel Ext. and turned west on Lombardy.  This offense is documented on 
service numbers 171876-A and 171932-A. 

In the below video the vehicle, a black 4 door sedan, is first seen making a right hand turn onto 
Webb Chapel Extension (right side of screen) south bound. The vehicle is then seen driving 
north bound on Webb Chapel, entering the turn lane and making the left turn from Webb Chapel 
Extension back onto Lombardy going west bound. 

http://youtu.be/0YWNIhUmRNc 

Anyone with information regarding the identity of the individual involved in this disturbance is 
asked to call the Dallas Police Homicide Unit at (214) 671-3684. 
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